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HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY

March 16th
Get ready for St. Patty's Day and stop by the Hunt Community Center and grab 
your pinch proof bag.

March 1st
Celebrate National Peanut Butter Lovers Month with your Hunt housing team. 
Stop by the Hunt Community Center and grab your favorite peanut butter 
snack.

April 22nd
Celebrate earth day with your Hunt Housing Team from 12-2pm. Stay tuned 
for more details.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Our CEO’s Message

This month the Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
in partnership with Hunt Military 
Communities, will be launching their 
third annual Hunt Little Heroes program. 
This program is aimed at highlighting 
the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities in thoughtful and 
meaningful ways. If you know of a 

military child aged 4-15 who works to make the community 
where they live a better place, please encourage them to 
apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All applicants will receive a 
special commemorative coin and hero cape. Three 
outstanding children will be awarded a monetary gift along 
with the opportunity to have a matching award presented 
to the charity of their choice. Applications open March 15, 
2022 and run through April 15, 2022. For more information, 
please visit huntheroesfoundation.org. As we usher out 
winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish you 
and your family the very best.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com



We Want to Hear From You.
Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey. 

https://mfan.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?ut
m_source=newsletter&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign
=huntsurvey&utm_term=milfam&utm_content=marchnewsletter

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our 
communities. That’s why we collaborated with the Military Family 
Advisory Network (MFAN) to build a feedback loop so we can hear 
from you. As a resident, this feedback loop provides you the 
opportunity to share your housing experiences directly with MFAN, 
con�dentially. MFAN will then share its �ndings regularly with 
leadership at Hunt Military Housing.

We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can while 
stationed in our communities. Your voice matters to us. 

Don’t forget: bookmark the survey link so you can provide 
responses any time you need. 

Thank You For Attending
Thank you all who participated in 
Valentine's Day Candy Gram 
giveaways! There were so many 
cute messages. The Hunt housing 
team really enjoyed putting these 
together and handing them out 
to all of your loved ones!

Welcome to the Team!
Meet David Darden, the newest member 
of the Maintenance Team! If you see him 
around, please welcome him. He is very 
happy to serve each and every one of you!

Self-Help Maintenance
Announcement
Extra, Extra, read all about it... We have now added pressure 
washers to our list of self-help items you can check out at the 
self-help section of maintenance. As a reminder, we still have 
lawnmowers, weed trimmers, and blowers for your convenience 
as well. All of these items are available to check out for 24 hrs.

April 8th
Air Expo Day for Military Families

Military families, Friday, the 8th of April is an Air Expo showcase 
speci�cally reserved for you. The Air Expo will be functioning 
just as it will be over the weekend, with all of the aerial acts 
(including the Blue Angels), static planes, and active 
pyrotechnics. The STEM hangar will be fully loaded with 
awesome STEM displays for the entire family. Concessions will 
be available. The base will NOT be open to the public, which 
means you can avoid the substantial amount of tra�c we are 
expecting on Saturday and Sunday.

jbcharlestonfamilyhousing.com

April is the Month of the Military Child
Stay tuned for more details!

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN

OFFICE STAFF
Sandra Berkos - Community Director
Janice Ryan - Community Manager
Leigh Miller - Resident Services
Gabby Riva - Resident Services
Kathy Dakin - Resident Services
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MAINTENANCE STAFF
Sammy Hall - Maintenance Director 
Jennifer Pirkel - Maintenance Supervisor 
Milos Sedivy - Maintenance Technician 
Ariel Rivera - Maintenance Technician 
Luke Nesmith - Maintenance Technician 
David Day - Maintenance Technician 
David Darden - Maintenance Technician
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